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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Corrections 
Division of Administrative Services 
 

 

 

SUD Community Based Treatment Program                              
for Furlough Individuals 

RFP #2024-2000-0262 
Amendment #3 
April 10, 2024 

This amendment is being issued to extend the due date for proposals to April 17, 2024, at 2:00 PM 
AST, & to address questions submitted as shown on page 2. 

 

Important Note to Offerors: You must sign and return this page of the amendment document with your 
proposal. Failure to do so may result in the rejection of your proposal. Only the RFP terms and conditions 
referenced in this amendment are being changed. All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain the 
same. 

 

Benjamin Baker         
Procurement Specialist 3  COMPANY SUBMITTING PROPOSAL 
Phone: (907) 269–5909 
Email: benjamin.baker@alaska.gov           
   AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE 
 
    
  DATE 
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Questions submitted by potential offerors and answers from the State: 
 
Question: Would payment for DOC beds include when they are not occupied? If we are not receiving 

compensation for the vacant beds, we are willing to provide DOC furlough waitlist 
preference but cannot hold beds without compensation. 

 
Answer: No. The department will only make payments for beds occupied by furloughed individuals. 
               
 
Question: We do have recovery housing (sober living) in both Fairbanks and Wasilla; however, our 

recovery housing requires enrollment in our outpatient program, 2.1/1.0, or continuum 
care. Is this requirement going to be an issue for providing the recovery housing? 

 
Answer: No, the department does not foresee that as an issue. 
               
 
Question: Would furlough clients be able to engage in all treatment activities, including those that 

are not onsite? Our residential program participates in a lot of community activities and 
events. 

 
Answer: The department will start with sending only community eligible clients to the program. 
               
 
Question: Would the cost per hour be based on 8 hours or 24 hours? 
 
Answer: The cost per hour will be based on 24 hours. 
               
 
Question: If we are submitting this for both the recovery housing beds and residential beds, are we 

able to submit separate cost proposal forms for each, or do we have to combine the two 
costs? 

 
Answer: Offerors will be required to combine both costs on to the cost proposal form. Two cost 

proposals will not be accepted. 
               
 
Question: In the RFP, it states,  “SEC. 3.02 CONTRACT TERM AND WORK SCHEDULE The 

length of the contract will be from the date of award, approximately April 22, 2024, to June 
30, 2024, with optional 1-year renewals up to June 30, 2026. All optional renewals are at 
the State’s sole discretion.”  Is the end date supposed to be June 30, 2025, or is the one-
year renewal end date supposed to be June 30, 2025? 

 
Answer: The end of the first term of the contract will be June 30, 2024. After that, two optional 

renewal terms will be offered. The first will start on July 1, 2024, and end on June 30, 
2025. The second and final optional renewal will start on July 1, 2025, and end on June 
30, 2026. 

               


